
2014 November  15 

The South African Postal Strike is in its third month.   

Because of the strike, the Knit-a-Square team did not report an October Squares tally. 

 

Although there have been some positive negotiations, please do not send any parcels until notified.   

Sorting the backlog of international mail at Bryanston Post Office will be a difficult task and parcels will 
not be received by the S.A. team in mailing order….do not despair if your parcel, sent months ago, isn’t 
on the next list.   

All of us have squares piling up, but please do not give in to the temptation to 
send them by a courier service! A few parcels have arrived this way, and it is 
causing big problems for Ronda. 

Please read the discussion at 

http://forum.knit-a-square.com/forum/topics/use-of-courier-services... 

 

http://forum.knit-a-square.com/forum/topics/use-of-courier-services-for-sending-parcels-to-south-africa

